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Preamble 

In terms of Chapter 2-part 2.1 point 4 of the Student Parliament Constitution the:  

Deputy Chair of Accountability Committee, in conjunction with the AC Chair for setting up 

Accountability Forum: 

• Serve as coordinator of all task groups, discussion forums and ad hoc committees.  

• Ensuring that Accountability Forum’s working schedules are updated and amended as 

per the processes within this Constitution.   

• Assist AC Chair in fulfilling his/her duties as delegated by AC Chair.   

• Attend all SRC meetings where possible.   

• Attend TSP meeting once a semester.   

• Attend TSR meetings at least once a semester. 

In terms of my above-mentioned duties upon my taking up of this position on 16 March 2022 I 

have successfully in conjunction with my Chairperson been able to setup the accountability 

committee for the 2022 year. I also serve as an executive committee member of student 

parliament as an additional member on the committee.  

 

Projects   

Reporting on SRC and ad hoc members termly reports. Termly Review of Reports  

Since my appointment into the position, I have since begun on the review of SRC and ex-officio 

member reports for their termly reports. Where discrepancies are noticed we will consult with 

the relevant parties to ensure proper feedback and effective accountability. The review process 

has been completed in its first phase and feedback from the relevant portfolio head will now be 

sought with regards to certain aspects of their termly reports.  
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Remarks   

The current term has been a very short one given my taking up of the position on 16 March 

2022. This resulted in my abstention from SRC, TSP, and TSR meetings. The review of reports 

is however taking place.  

My adjustment to the position of AC deputy chair was smooth and acclimatising to the needs 

of the position has been good. With the Support of my Chairperson, I am also getting an 

understanding of the scope we have as an accountability committee and the constitutional duty 

we have as a committee.  

My acceptance into the Student Parliament has been very welcoming and I look forward to 

working with the team.   

  

Conclusion   

The term overall was a very brief one for me but nonetheless I have been able to adapt well to 

the position. The workings of the committee are finally getting underway, and I am quite 

motivated for the year ahead. The review of termly reports has also gone smoothly and I am 

happy to have accomplished this within my brief time here at Student Parliament.   

I look forward to the year ahead and hope to serve the student community within my position 

to the best of my abilities.  

   

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

X
William Villet

Accountability Committee Deputy Chairperson

 


